

Mr. Richard Edjericon Chairperson Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact and Review Board 5102-50th Avenue Yellowknife X1A 2N7

31 May, 2011

Re: Giant Mine Remediation Project (EA No. 0809-001) - Responses to Information Requests

Dear Mr. Edjericon:

On behalf of the Giant Mine Remediation Project Team, we wish to submit the attached responses to information requests (IRs) for your consideration. This submission represents approximately 75% of the total information requests.

We intend to submit the remaining IR responses by 17 June, 2011.

Should you require any additional information or have any questions please contact the Giant Mine Project Office at (867) 669-2846.

Respectfully,

Mr. Mark Palmer

Director

Giant Mine Remediation Directorate Indian and Northern Affairs Canada

INAC

Dr. Ray Case, Ph.D.

Director

Environment Division

Environment and Natural Resources

GNWT